From: Pam Sakowski

To: Karen Edwards

Cc: Pam Sakowski

Subject: 32 34 Madbury RD

Date: Wednesday, April 20, 2022 3:40:09 PM
Karen

I apologize for my late response. I just received your certified letter regarding this property. I
had been hospitalized for a pretty serious condition.

I oppose the addition of more housing units in that area due t the congestion and large number
of properties housing multiple student units.

They are not supervised, arebloud, and create litter that affects my property at 39 Madbury Rd.

There are too many large housing units in th3e downtown area already and they are not held to
the same requirements as the single rental units.

Please acknowledge that you received this email and forwarded to the the Planning Board.

Thank you!

Pam Sakowski
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